
25 April 

2019 Christmas  
 

a t  E xmoo r  Co u n t r y  H ou s e  
 
 

We have taken a provisional whole house 

Christmas booking for 24/25/26/27 

December so as things stand we won’t be 

taking any further bookings for these 

dates. We expect the provisional to be 

confirmed within the next 2 weeks 

however its widely known that many a 

slip twixt cup ‘n lip so if you are 

interested in spending Christmas with us 

do pop back to check or call us on 01643 

863599 for an update 


